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WIRELESS TELEGRAFPHY LICENCE EXEMFPTION
Amending the Wireless Telegraphy (Exemption) Regulations 2003

Response to the Consultation by the Society of Model Aeronautical Engineers Ltd

Our comments are restricted to Section 9 “EC Decision on Short Range Devices and
Related Changes. =

We welcome the proposal made by Ofcom to replace the tenn Radio Local Area
Network with the more widely used term Wideband Data Transmission System and
thereby bring the UK in line with the guidance given by the CEPT and ETSI in this
respect.

"The adoption of wideband data transmission allows the band to be better utilised by
widening the scope for other short range devices to operate in the band on a none
interference basis. Its adoption for some aspects of model control would see a step
increase in safety of operations as frequency agility alleviates the inherent problem of
inadvertent dual use of a single frequency in other bands. In addition the growing
deployment of light-weight UAV’s from other than fixed sites has placed a greater
loading on the fixed frequency band, with an even greater concern that inadvertent,
same channel, interference will occur with potential greater safety risks. Equipment
capable of utilising this band is being used quite successfilly in the USA, and enables
its users to benefit from the gains in safety offered by the technology. In an evermore
litigious world we must always strive to reduce any potential safety risk to the
absolute minimum, utilising technological advances where they exist.

We therefore fully support the proposal made by Ofcom at Section 9.11 Bullet 2.
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